
Tony Thinking Aloud cxix 
TRIPLETS! 

Last year we kept an eye on local lad, Adam Peaty, in Strictly Come Dancing. I 

suggest we keep an eye on Matt Goss this year …. 

You may remember ‘Bros’ ….  Matt and his twin brother Luke who joined with 

their friend Craig Logan to form the trio who were thought of as Triplets! The 

group sold millions of records, appearing at Wembley in front of 77,000 

audience. 

I remember talking about them when they were at their peak at the John Taylor 

High School first year service held in church early in the first term each year. Just 

the ‘on board’ topic when talking about the Taylor triplets, who had at their time 

been noteworthy. 

John Taylor and his brothers Roland and Nathaniel are seen on the John Taylor 

Coat of Arms at various places in the church. A brief account being appropriate 

at the  service. The special significant being they were seen by Henry VII while 

he was staying at Tutbury Castle…triplets were an extremely rare sight at the 

time. He promised to educate them if they came to manhood. The history/guide 

book in church gives more details. 

So… the Taylor triplets were as well known as the ‘Bros’ triplets of 1988! So keep 

an eye out for Matt on ‘Strictly’ remembering the Taylor connection!!! 

There will be many friends we have known over the years, perhaps all contact 

has gone, and perhaps we just send a Christmas card!  We have thought about 

supporting others over the weeks. What about making contact again with 

someone we have almost forgotten. It may do you both good, you never know, 

you may be just the person they need. 


